Invitation to Complete the Annual Technical Assistance Survey



Form Approved OMB No. 0920-1355 Exp. Date: 11/30/2024

Subject: DOP TAC Annual Survey

Dear [DOP TAC Recipient]

Team Tanaq, under contract with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), manages and evaluates the Division of Overdose Prevention's (DOP) Technical Assistance Center (TAC) efforts. We are inviting you to participate in a survey intended to gather your feedback regarding the perceived quality and effectiveness of different types of TA offered through the DOP TAC program.

Our goal is to understand which types of assistance best support your work. The data collected by this survey will inform CDC decisions about the types of support DOP TAC recipients receive. The survey should reflect the organization's experience with TA – for example, if you did not attend a TA activity but a colleague at your organization did, they are encouraged to submit a response (i.e., multiple respondents from the same organization may contribute to the survey).

This survey is designed to take about 15 minutes to complete. Please click the following link to participate in the survey: <u>Click here</u>.

Sincerely,

[Sender's name], DOP TAC Team

Public reporting burden of this collection of information is estimated to average 2 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden to CDC/ATSDR Reports Clearance Officer; 1600 Clifton Road NE, MS D-74, Atlanta, Georgia 30333; Attn: OMB-PRA (0920-1355)